USD United States Forest Coconino National Forest 1824 South Thompson Street
Department of Service Supervisor's Office Flagstaff, AZ 86001

e Agriculture 928-527-3600
Fax: 928-527-3620

File Code:  1950; 2300; 2720
Date:  March 24, 2017

Dear Friends and Neighbors:

I'am pleased to announce the final decision on the Soldiers Pass Motorized Use Project.

The final decision is located on the project webpage:
https://www.fs.usda. gov/nrmect/‘7nrolect—385 55. Please click on the “Decision” tab to access the
signed decision document.”

The analysis of this project has been years in the making. The project involved a diverse and
passionate array of people from residents to visitors, municipalities and motorized and non-
motorized interests, all of whom cherish their national forest.

The decision seeks to find a balance between managing the impacts of open public motorized use
on Solders Pass with a recognition of the unique and valued opportunity this trail represents to
motorized users.

Implementation of this decision may begin immediately.

If you have questions about this decision or would like additional information please contact
Julie Rowe at jrowe@fs.fed.us or 928-203-7516.

Thank you for your interest in the management of the Coconino National Forest.

Sincerely,

sy tst

LAURA J
Forest Superv1sor
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